Saint Mary's Catholic Primary School



South Street Isleworth Middlesex TW7 7EE Tel: 020 8560 7166

Fax: 020 8232 8820 office@smi.hounslow.sch.uk www.smi.hounslow.sch.uk

Tuesday 15th December 2015

Dear Parents of children in 2F and 3L

I am writing to let you know that Miss Lloyd will be based in 2F, on an alternative placement, for the first 4 weeks of the spring term. She will be working with Mrs Formby and Mrs Wilson.

During Miss Lloyd's time in 2F Mrs Williams will be taking 3L with Mrs O'Halloran covering as and when needed.

We wish Miss Lloyd a successful time whist she's working in 2F.

Yours sincerely

F Marsh